
Resumption of Operations Notification 
Byrne Acquisition Group, LLC 

WIFS, Janesville, Wisconsin (Fac. ID No. 26025) 
 

All-Purpose Exhibit 

This exhibit is to advise the Commission that as of April 12, 2022 the WIFS mask filter has been replaced 

and WIFS has resumed normal operation at 100% TPO.  We foresee no further issues with the 

resumption of full power operation. 

 

* * * * * 

 

 


